
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS FOR SOMERSET COUNTY 

INTENT TO SELL SURPLUS COUNTY-OWNED HOMES  

 

The Board of County Commissioners for Somerset County intends to sell, to qualified 

homeowners, three (3) single-family residences that the County purchased as part of the 

Hurricane Sandy relief efforts.  The homes were purchased by the County in 2014 and have been 

used to house residents who were temporarily displaced while their homes were being re-built 

due to damage from Sandy.   

 

The homes are located at: 

 

(1) 28229 Crisfield Marion Road, Marion; 

(2) 5549 Luther Miles Lane, Marion; and 

(3) 30039 Mt. Vernon Road, Princess Anne. 

 

In accordance with Federal regulations, the homes will be offered for sale to the public and the 

selected buyer must meet income restrictions and qualify as a low and/or moderate income 

household.  Other restrictions also apply, as explained in a document describing the process that 

is available in the Somerset County Dept. of Technical & Community Services, located at 11916 

Somerset Avenue, Room 211, Princess Anne, MD  21853.  Any interested parties may obtain the 

process for the sale of the homes by contacting Dee Savarese at 410-651-1424 or by email at 

dsavarese@somersetmd.us 
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